
May 14, 2024 

 

Greetings parents and kids!  

 

School is almost out for the summer! Parents and children are usually excited for the idea 

of a few months break from school work, but did you know that when kids don’t read 

during summer break it can set kids back in their reading proficiency? It’s called the 

“Summer Slide”, and it’s not the fun kind of slide. The Northwood Public Library wants 

to help! Every summer we plan a Summer Reading Program to keep kids reading during 

summer vacation. This year’s theme is “Read, Renew, Repeat!” We’ll be focusing on 

conservation and recycling themes, while celebrating that reading can be for self-

improvement as well as self-care.  

The summer reading program is simple: You read books and you earn prizes! The more 

you read the more prizes you will earn! Our kick-off party is our first big event and it’s 

on Tuesday June 4th and Thursday June 6th. Our summer programming will conclude with 

a pool party at the end of July. You can stop by the library to sign up any time after June 

4th. Prizes will be awarded until the end of July. We can’t wait for you to join us for a 

summer of fun! We have plans for fun crafts, activities, story times, and a few other 

exciting events.  

Plan ahead to attend our fun programs and activities! Included is the calendar for all 

programming that has been scheduled. For more details, call the library at 324-1340 or e-

mail me at emily@northwood.lib.ia.us. Then join our Facebook group specific to the 

summer reading program and where updates will be posted 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/278686796498248 or search for Northwood Public 

Library SRP 2024. 

And finally, be sure to check out other area libraries for fun activities that are open to all!  

Are you excited to take advantage of these FREE activities we’ve planned for you this 

summer? We know you’ll enjoy it and have lots of fun! And remember, it’s never too 

soon (or too late) to start reading!!!! 

 

Emily Tufte, Library Director 

Northwood Public Library 
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